
 

We are pleased to inform you that the unannounced IFS Food Safety Check at  

your company 

RESULT 
IFS Food Safety Check 

 

was successfully performed 

on 15.07.2019 

 

The unannounced IFS Food Safety Check was passed.  

 

The IFS Food Standard Version 6.1 was found to be implemented in everyday 

practice at your company, even though deviations were noticed. The basis for this 

evaluation is constituted by compliance in principle with the audited standard 

requirements of the IFS Food Safety Check.  
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